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Port Augusta City Council discussions 

The Environment Protection Authority (EPA) in its role as the environmental regulator of the 
former power station site regularly meets with the site’s operator, Flinders Power, Port Augusta 
council and the community. 

The EPA is meeting with council staff tomorrow as part of ongoing and regular contact with the 
council and will discuss short and long term management plans for Bird Lake. 

Following the dust event of early January, the EPA is holding a community information session in 
Port Augusta on 6 February, which has been advertised in the local media. 


